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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are writing to inform you that the pre-school fees have been reviewed and the 
decision taken to increase our fees from 1st January 2024. 
 
We always try to keep fee increases as low as possible, however you will be aware 
of rising costs which has necessitated this increase. 
 
We are making you aware of this increase now, so you have sufficient time to make 
any necessary arrangements regarding your funding situation: 
https://www.gov.uk/help-with-childcare-costs/free-childcare-2-year-olds 
https://www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare 
 
Local Authority Funding will not be affected by this change.  If you are elegible your 
15 hour universal offer is free and if you have a 30 hour code then these are free.  
However, charges are incurred for hours above 15 or 30 depending on your 
circumstances.  Therefore, charges above your entitlement will be made at £5.50 per 
hour. 
 
Heacham Infant and Nursery aim to keep the pre-school fees as competitive as we 
can whilst maintaining a high quality service.  We would like to take this opportunity 
to thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns then please email the 
office@heachaminfant.co.uk and we will get back to you. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Louise Jackson 
Executive Head Teacher 

    
 

Heacham Infant and Nursery School 
School Road, Heacham, PE31 5DQ 

TEL: 01485 570357 
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